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HP 1000 Topic, To Be Announced

It was the policy of the Program Committee to
allow speakers on the conference Program if
and only if their papers were submitted in time
to appear in these proceedings. For the most
part we adhered to that policy. However, our
first concern was the quality of the Program
and the timeliness of its topics. Those concerns
took precedence over ail others. At the time
the Conference Proceedings were being com-
piled steps were being taken to combine the
HP3000 and HP1000 user groups. Members of
both groups approached the Program Commit~
tee and suggested that in light of this con-
solidation movement, it might be appropriate
to include at least one HP1000 oriented topic,
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the Committee agreed. The Committee also
agreed to waive the requirement for a paper
for inclusion in the Proceedings.

At the time of this writing no specific topic
had been identified for the HP1000 talk. The
Committee agreed to rely on the judgement of
Phil Hardin, Chairman of the HP1000 User
Group, in selectmg an appropriate topic.
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